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             16/03/20 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
    
Due to the current circumstances surrounding the coronavirus the school is making plans to minimise the 
impact on learning should the school be forced to close. With this in mind the staff have prepared a series 
of lessons and activities that can be completed at home. Attached is a set of instructions for how to 
complete this work through SeeSaw, an online education app and website. This will allow us to set 
lessons, mark, respond and further develop the children’s learning remotely and in real time. 
 
Please follow the instructions attached to access your child’s account as soon as possible, (today 
preferably) so we can deal with any difficulties with logging in etc. Please be advised SeeSaw can be 
accessed via a PC, laptop, tablet or mobile phone.  If you do not have internet access please notify the 
school where paper copies of the required work will be provided. All pupils will be given a learning pack 
from the first day of absence if school closures are enforced. 
 
May I take this opportunity to reassure you that we take the safety of the pupils in our care with the upmost 
importance. To promote good house-keeping the pupils are required to wash their hands with hot soapy 
water in between all school activities for 20 seconds. Extra cleaning measures have been implemented 
and we are monitoring the situation closely.  At present (16th March), children who are not displaying 
symptoms, have not been in contact with anyone from a designated country or have not been in close 
contact with anyone who has displayed symptoms (or has been in a designated country), should attend 
school.  If a child is displaying new continuous cough or high temperature symptoms in school and parents 
will be asked to collect and keep home for 7 days as instructed. Normal absence procedures remain, if 
your child is ill or unwell for any other reason please contact the school on the first day of absence. 
 
We are making every effort to comply with the latest guidelines and will keep you informed as soon as we 
receive any further information. As always if you do have any concerns or queries regarding these or any 
other matters please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
R. Edwards 


